
 Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

 Dear Parents / Carers 

 We are writing to let you know there has been a confirmed case of Covid 19 within your 
 child’s year group. Your child will not need to isolate unless they develop symptoms. The 3 
 main Covid symptoms remain a temperature or 37.8 deg or higher; a new continuous 
 cough; a change to or loss of taste and smell. 

 Your  child  should  continue  to  attend  school  unless  they  develop  symptoms  of  Covid  19  or 
 are  unwell.  If  they  do  develop  symptoms,  please  keep  your  child  at  home  and  book  a  PCR 
 test for them. 

 Should  you  have  any  further  queries,  please  do  not  hesitate  to  contact  us  via  your  year 
 group email or on the school telephone number. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Alyson Thompson 
 Head of School 


